
BRENTWOOD Community Council

149 S. Barrington Ave., Box 194, Los Angeles, CA 90049 
www.brentwoodcommunitvcouncil.org

January 9,2017

Councilmember Bonin, Chairman 
Transportation Committee 
City Hall, Room 1010 
200 N Spring St.
Los Angeles CA 90012

Dear Honorable Councilmembers Bonin, Koretz, Huizar, Martinez, Ryu ,

The Brentwood Community Council (“BCC”) is the broadest based Brentwood 
community organization, representing approximately 50,000 stakeholders of 
the 90049 community. BCC includes 13 homeowners associations, multi­
family residential dwellers, business organizations, schools, religious groups, 
volunteer service groups, public safely and environmental organizations.

The BCC supports Councilmember Bonin’s motion directing the Department of 
Transportation and City Attorney to review the current policy limiting the 
issuance of parking violation citations to food truck vendors and to report the 
feasibility of implementing a graduated fines for repeat violators. We think 
graduated fines for repeat violators represents a reasonable way to insure 
compliance with parking laws and increase public safety.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Larry Watty
Larry Watts, BCC Chair
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